Minister Dacic received a delegation of the Committee on European Affairs of the French National Assem
Wednesday, 02 March 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign fairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
received today a delegation of the Committee on European Affairs of the National Assembly of
the French Republic.

In a cordial meeting, it was concluded that there was a mutual willingness to further improve the
traditionally friendly relations between the two countries and continue the intensive political
dialogue.

Minister Dacic thanked for the continued French support for the European integration process of
Serbia, reminding that Serbia's EU membership was a priority of its foreign policy.

Members of the delegation of the Committee on European Affairs of the French National
Assembly commended the efforts Serbia invested in the process of European integration and
conveyed that we could continue to count on France's support in the process, which is of
historic importance for Serbia. They welcomed the efforts made by Serbia in the promotion of
cooperation and initiatives to maintain stability in the region.

The delegation particularly praised how Serbia treated migrants and expressed readiness to
provide specific assistance in meeting the needs of these people.




